
Public Notice 

 

The St. John the Baptist Parish Housing Authority requests proposals from qualified firms to 

provide Professional Housing Consultant services.  All proposals are due on or before March 22, 

2024, at 10:00 a.m. (CST).  Proposals may be submitted electronically to: 

Email address:  aburl@stjohnha.org  
 

OR 
 

Proposals may also be submitted to:  

St. John the Baptist Parish Housing Authority 
Attention:  Kimberly Robinson, Executive Director 

1714 Cannes Drive Laplace, La. 70068 

 
All questions regarding this RFP including obtaining a copy of the RFP should be directed to Akeem 

Burl, Deputy Director and Director of Communications, Intergovernmental Relations & Community 

Outreach, at the email above. 
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